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Please support Fahley's amendment (HB 4090-1) to prevent a loophole in ORS 

469.595 which could negate current law protecting us from the siting of nuclear 

power plants in Oregon. Please uphold the people's choice to make Oregon nuclear-

free, and help protect us from the risks of nuclear contamination of our environment. 

Again, please vote Yes on 4090-1. Thank you. 


